
This month we look at your return to class date, some fun activities and new classes planned and more!
In September we started season 20 for NJADS but it was in fact January of 2003 that Miss Amanda officially 

opened Not Just Another Dance Studio!

Congratulations Miss Amanda on 20 years and we look forward to all the fun things we have planned to 
celebrate! 




